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8th January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our All About Me topic, Reception will be visiting the Think Tank in Birmingham on 
Friday 8th March.   
 
While at the Think Tank, children will be exploring the roles of people who help us in Kid City 
and exploring parts of the body in the Things About Me section.  Children will also be 
exploring Science through the Science Garden and We Made It galleries.  This has been a 
successful visit in previous years and we are sure that children will enjoy the sights at the 
museum. 
 
Children will need to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch.  We ask that there 
are no fizzy drinks or sweets in children’s lunches.  We ask that children bring their lunch to 
school in a named plastic bag so that everything can be thrown away after lunchtime and 
that children do not bring lunch boxes that need to be returned home. 
 
The voluntary cost of this visit is £16.00. 
 
To confirm that you would like your child to participate in this trip, please complete the reply 
slip below and return it to school.  Please make payment on ParentPay and give 
authorisation for your child to attend the trip.  If you would like to pay in cash, please 
contact the office for a PayPoint card which will allow you to pay in local supermarkets. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Early Years Team 

 
Reception – Think Tank visit 
 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………………………………………………………….   Class ………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Think Tank, Birmingham, and confirm 
I have paid £16.00 on ParentPay and given my consent. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………..…………………. Parent/Carer 
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